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Dear members, 

 

I am concerned not only with animal welfare but also the potential dangers of 

pandemics being transfered from confined animal rearing facilities. Fur is certainly 

not a neccesity in this day and age so why take the risk and why subject sentient 

beings to cruel confinement. 

 

Lets do the right thing and pass this bill. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


